
District 22 Quarterly News Letter 

For Q1, 2023 

This is the first of what I hope to be a quarterly Newsle6er for District 22 General Service. 
 
District 22 at a glance 
Meets the 2nd Wednesday of the month @ Vista Lutheran Church in St. Louis Park 
 

 
  
Here is a look at the current status of District 22…the list of Officers, as well as Commi6ee 
Chairs.  There are sOll some open Commi6ees if you’re looking to get involved. 
  



 
  

Old News 
General Service Conference 
The past couple of months are a busy Ome of year for General service reps, and Districts in 
preparing our Area 36 delegate (Meg H.) for the General Service conference.  The General 
Service conference took place April 23rd-29th in Brooklyn, New York.  There were number of 
Agenda items which were highlighted and given to the GSR’s to bring back to their groups, and 
then bring their group conscious to the Area Assembly which took place April 8th in Rosemont, 
MN.  I look forward to hearing Meg H. (Area 36 Delegate) report on the General Service 
Conference in the near future. 
 
GraOtude Night 
Was held Saturday, March, 25th at the Minneapolis ConvenOon center, this is a Greater 
Minneapolis Intergroup sponsored event.  Being an Intergroup event it is an important event 
which helps to fund Minneapolis Intergroups annual expenses.  A^er a couple of lean years due 
to the pandemic, this years event was a huge success with over 800 Ockets sold.  Thanks to 
everyone who parOcipated! 
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New News 
 
 
 There are a couple of Big events coming up in the month of May…the 1st of which is 
being Sponsored by Minnetonka Big Book Study Group in District 22. 
 

29th Annual Serenity Breakfast 
Sunday, May 21st, 2023 @ Minnetonka Community Center 

Breakfast 8-10:25am Speaker (Bob D./Las Vegas) 10:30-Noon 
Tickets $15 in advance/ $18 @ the door 

 
 The 2nd event is Gopher State Roundup held at the DoubleTree hotel in Bloomington, 
MN…register in advance on line, Ockets are $30 
 

Gopher State Roundup XLVIII 
May 26th, 27th, & 28th @ DoubleTree by Hilton 

Highway 100 & 494 * Bloomington, MN 
 
June 24th will be the next area assembly in Fairbault, Minnesota…If you are NOT involved in 
service work and are looking for an opportunity, please join us at the District 22 meeOng.  There 



is plenty of opportunity to be of service not just in the District, but in AA as a whole.  Look 
forward to “trudging the road of Happy DesOny” with you… 
 
In Service, 
 
BobD. 


